
PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 

(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd.) 

11 July, 2024 

Subject: Notice for postponement of pre-bid meeting for Independent Transmission     

Project “Transmission System under ISTS for evacuation of power from 

Kudankulam Unit - 3 & 4 (2x1000 MW)”. 

 

This is with reference to the issuance of RFP documents vide notification dated June 06, 2024, 

for the subject ITP. In this regard, the pre-bid meeting for the subject ITP which is scheduled 

to be held on July 03, 2024 has been postponed till further notice. Bidders are requested to 

regularly visit our website for further notice.  

 

PFC Consulting Limited 


